
GEORGIA ST ATE COLLEGE 
33 GILMER STREET, S. E. • ATLANTA, GEORGIA 30303 

April 2.5, 1969 

Mr. Dan Sweat 
Director, Governmental Liaison 
City of Atlanta 
Atlanta, Georgia 

Dear Dan: 

I have read with considerable interest the Urban Corps program 
activities of summer internships and would be grateful if you would 
send me some of the particulars concerning the design of the program. 

Since I will be teaching State and Local Government and 
Municipal Government (graduate) this summer, perhaps in some way 
I might be helpful. to the internship program. 

Also I would like to discuss ·with you some time in the next 
few weeks personnel procedures and practices in the city of Atlanta. 
Bill Jones, Director of Personnel for HEW1 s regional office, made 
an interesting evaJ:uation of personnel procedures for Atlanta, and 
I believe you will be interested in the findings. 

Best regards, 

\:b~f~~ 
Dave Palmer \ 

Associate Professor 
Political Science 




